
 
 

 

SUFFOLK COASTAL DISTRICT COUNCIL PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of publication of Rendlesham Neighbourhood Plan proposal 

In accordance with regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) 

Regulations 2012 and Localism Act 2011.  
 

RENDLESHAM NEIGHBOURHOOOD PLAN. 

The plan has been prepared by Rendlesham Parish Council following extensive consultation 

with the local community.  

Regulatory Requirements 

In accordance with Regulation 15 of the above Regulations, Rendlesham Parish Council as 

a qualifying body has submitted to Suffolk Coastal District Council: 

• A copy of the plan proposal (including a map of the area to which the plan relates); 

• A consultation statement; and  

• A basic conditions statement. 

Suffolk Coastal is now required (Regulation 16) to publicise details of the plan proposal and 

invite comment ahead of the submission of the plan to independent examination. 

Where can the Plan be inspected? 

Copies of the Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documents are available to view via the 

Suffolk Coastal District Council website at: 

http://www.suffolkcoastal.gov.uk/yourcouncil/haveyoursay/ 

or via the Rendlesham Parish Council website at: 

http://rendlesham.onesuffolk.net/neighbourhood-plan/ 

Hard copies of the neighbourhood plan are also available to view at  

• Council Offices;  Melton Hill, Woodbridge IP12 1AU (normal office hours)  

• Parish Office, Rendlesham Community Centre Walnut Tree Avenue, Rendlesham 

Woodbridge IP12 2GG (normal opening hours) 

A copy has also been provided to Woodbridge Library. 

 



 

 

When must I submit my comment by? 

 Comments are invited over the six week period 

1 September 2014 to 13 October 2014.  

Any comments should be received by the Council by 5.00pm on Monday 13 October 2014.  

All submitted comments will be collated and will be made publically available as soon as 

possible after 13 October 2014. 

How should I submit my comments? 

Comments on the plan proposal (including supporting documents) are invited via letter or 

email.  Letters should be addressed to Planning Policy and Delivery Team (Neighbourhood 

Plans) address as above.   

Alternatively email  suffolkcoastallocalplan@eastsuffolk.gov.uk.   

All representations should be headed Rendlesham Neighbourhood Plan as the subject 

matter.  Where comments relate to a particular paragraph of policy please ensure that this is 

also clearly stated. 

Notification  

Any representations made may include a request to be notified regarding Suffolk Coastal 

District decision under Regulation 19 of the Neighbourhood Planning Regulation 2012 

whether to accept the Examiners’ recommendation and future progress with the plan. 

Alternatively you can contact Planning Policy Team on the above address.  

Any queries please contact  

Hilary Hanslip Tel 01394 444761 or email Hilary.hanslip@eastsuffolk.gov.uk; or  

Patrycja Ploch Tel 01394 444556 or email Patrycja.ploch@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

 


